From:

Sent: 25 February 2015 10:56

To: Planning

Subject: 2015/0462/P. 44-44a Gloucester Avenue
Dear Sir/Madam,

| live at 48 Gloucester Avenue, right next door to the above proposed development.
| would strongly like to object to the proposed development on the following grounds:

The increased size and height of the building and proposed new windows, on the side,

overlooking Sunny Mews (the West elevation). This will cut out a great deal of natural light, and lead to us
being increasingly overlooked. (I would not object to a development if the height of the building is not
increased and only the existing building including the windows are used as they are.)

There will be a huge increase in traffic, in what is essentially a quiet street. How on earth
is this going to be controlled??

Kind Regards,
Jason Walduck.



